
Dear Dental Board,  
 
I am a dentist in NSW. I feel that the proposed changes to the scope of the practice for oral 
therapists would severely undermine the dental profession. Dentists would be undercut by therapists 
and it makes a mockery of the 7 years of study that dentists to do the work that we do. If therapists 
want to work independently and increase the scope of their practice then they should sit the GAMSAT 
and gain entry into a graduate dental program.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Dr Krishnan 
NSW 
 


